
Iamforthebond replied 
12 days ago (Thu, 18 Aug 2022 at 8:12 AM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
 

There was an issue with duplicate campaigns and I was working with Ladelle on that 
issue, Chip was also involved and between he and the tech person, they figured out 
there was a duplicate campaign listed and they had to remove one.   
 
I was then instructed to go back and re-enter all the information which accounts for the 
late entries.  
 
 
That is the information I have to share. 
 
 
Mary Ann  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13016879294

